Reminder:

There is no practice for any Swim INDY groups this Thursday due to home high school meets at both Ben Davis and Brownsburg High School. Enjoy a night off with your families, and good luck to all our high school swimmers as their meet schedules get started this week!

Noblesville Meet Results:

Swim INDY turned in an excellent performance over the weekend at the Noblesville Swim Club “Ice Breaker.” 21 Cyclones turned in 134 best times out of 204 swims, for a BT rate of 66%! For the season, Swim INDY swimmers have turned in 450 BTs, out of 658 swims (68%). Of special note were three swimmers who achieved their first Divisional cuts of the season. Congratulations to Dabney Gottman, Savannah Mitchell (who was swimming in her first meet with the club this past weekend) and Mollie Rader on this accomplishment! Great job Cyclones! All your hard work in practice continues to pay off.

Swim INDY Mock Meet:

All Novice Group swimmers as well as Gold, Silver and Bronze Group swimmers are encouraged to participate in a club mock meet on Saturday, November 18, at Brownsburg High School. Warmups will be at 10 a.m. Mock meets are quick, fun and easy introductions to competition for our new swimmers, and the meet will also serve as the “graduation ceremony” for our current Novice Group swimmers.

Zionsville Dual Meet:
On Saturday, December 2, Swim INDY will participate in a dual meet with Zionsville Swim Club, at Zionsville High School. Meet events and warmup times are still being finalized, but this meet is open to all club swimmers ages 12&Under, including newly graduated Novice swimmers. Final details for this meet will be posted on the club website ASAP, but online signups are available. The Avon dual meet, this meet and a potential January dual meet (with an opponent yet to be determined) are on the schedule to allow our newer swimmers a chance to experience competition for the first time in a smaller, low-stress environment. Competition is an important part of becoming a well-balanced swimmer, so all new or inexperienced Cyclone swimmers are encouraged to signup for this meet!

Bloomington Meet:

Meet information for the Bloomington Swim Club Winter Invitational (December 15 – 17 @ Indiana University) is now available on the club website, as are online signups for this meet. This is a good meet and tends to fill quickly. The chance to swim in the home pool of the Indiana Hoosiers is appealing for a lot of teams out there! The deadline to signup for this meet is this Saturday (November 18). 

SCRIP Orders:

Reminder – Get your holiday scrip order in to Heather Scaife by Wed,. Nov 22nd (the Wed before Thanksgiving) to ensure you have what you need for holiday shopping or gifts. The turnaround on Scrip orders is longer during the holiday season, so we want to ensure everyone gets what they need in plenty of time.  We would like to add Kohl's on for the holiday season order only. Kohl's requires us (the club) to order a minimum of $500 in order to qualify for participation. Denominations for Kohl's gift cards from the GLScrip website are $25 or $100.  We will be putting a revised Scrip Order Form on the Swim Indy website later this afternoon or this evening.

“Always bear in mind that your own resolution to succeed is more important than any other.”



- Abraham Lincoln

